September 8, 2020

Richard A. Jarvis, Treasurer Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Drive Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Jarvis,

Enclosed are 2 checks totaling \$125.00. These checks were given in honor of my Father, Will Lehner. The \$25.00 check is from Rick & Sharon Rothman, made out to Dad's memorial. Recently seven memorial envelopes were found at St. Bronislava Church so the second check is from my Father's account but was \$100.00 total cash donations from these same 7 envelopes.

I am enclosing a check in the sum of \$1,240.00 which represents additional books sold to date. We do still have about 75 books and will continue to sell them until our inventory is gone.

We hope that in the near future you will be able to begin your flights for the Veterans.

Sincerely,

Patricia K. Adamski

Daughter of Will Lehner

Jahreen K. Adamskin